
From: Ellen Griffiths   
Sent: 02 June 2025 14:50 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Consultation on S62A/2025/0107 
 
 Dear Sir/Madam  
 
Erection of 75no. dwellings with associated infrastructure and landscaping.  Provision of 
playing fields and associated clubhouse at former Friends School Field, Mount Pleasant Road, 
Saffron Walden 
 
Thank you for consulting me on this application. 
 
The second row of houses back from Mount Pleasant Road (I regret I cannot see any plot 
numbers on the layout plan) is crowded compared with the row of houses facing Mount 
Pleasant Road.    The Aspen+ house type abutting the eastern boundary looks cramped and 
should be omitted, allowing more space for the remaining houses. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Ellen Griffiths (Mrs) 
 

 

 
 




